
CHURCH SCHOLARSHIP 

College Students, please note:  

Applications for the Cynthiana Christian Church Scholarship and the Arnold-Slade 

Scholarship (formerly the A.T. Arnold) will be available Sunday, January 10th.    

An applicant must be a member of the Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 Students can get the applications from the church office. Applications can be sent by 

email or snail mail by letting the church office know.  Students can also request an 

application be left for them in the mailbox outside the church office door. 

 

SERMON SERIES: “DANGEROUS PRAYERS” 

 

January 10th:  “Dangerous Prayers: Rosa Parks” 

January 17th:  “Dangerous Prayers: Reinhold Niebuhr” 

January 24th:  “Dangerous Prayers: Johann Sebastian Bach” 

January 31st:  “Dangerous Prayers: Thomas Dorsey” 

 

February 7th:  “Dangerous Prayers: Henri Nouwen” 

February 14th: “Dangerous Prayers: George Washington” 

February 21st: “Dangerous Prayers: George Washington Carver” 

February 28th: “Dangerous Prayers: Fanny Crosby” 

 

March 7th:  “Dangerous Prayers: Elisabeth Eliot” 

March 14th:  “Dangerous Prayers: C.S. Lewis” 

March 21st:  “Dangerous Prayers: Corrie Ten Boom”  

 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Ruth Hatterick and family in the death of her mother, 

Mayme Wilson who died December 30, 2020. Ruth’s address is 2319 Hwy 356. 

 

 

----William Moore is home following a stay at HMH, his address is 2347 Ky Hwy 356 

….Ruth Hatterick  is home following a stay at UK for tests and observation, her address is 

2319 Hwy 356.….Ivy Carter, great granddaughter of Bobby & Vicki Northcutt is 

recuperating from ear surgery and her sister Eden Carter is undergoing tests. You can send a 

card to them at 1270 Colby Rd…. 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“Thanks for all the prayers, cards and well wishes. I am recovering just fine.”   Mike Buis 

 

 

J Frank Marsh would like to thank everyone for the cards, calls, prayers following his 

surgery. 

 

 

Joan Hobday would like to thank everyone for their thoughts and prayers following her 

recent illness. 

 

 

“Cynthiana Christian Church Disciples family, How God has blessed us with each other! 

Even in this season of national crisis, God has moved hearts toward kind actions and 

comforting words. Ed and I received so much encouragement from you during his 

hospitalizations and rehabs, cards, and phone calls and so many prayers. The gift of about  

7 weeks we had from the time he came back from the nursing home, until his last 

hospitalizations, was time we never expected to have, and we made the most of it – sitting 

outside in October, especially. He’s well now and home with Jesus. Thank you so much for 

caring. Blessings at Christmas.” Sharon Ratcliff 

 

 

“Thanks for all the calls and goodies. See you all at “Spring thaw, Easter, 4th of July maybe 

Labor Day!! Miss everyone!”  Sue Williams 

 

 

“We really appreciate all the wonderful things that you do for us! You really are the people 

who care.” Gene and JoEllen Kearns 

 

 

“Thank you – thank you – thank you to Bish, Buddy R, Kristy C, Susan M, and others for all 

the calls, cards and words of encouragement.” Gerald & Bonnie Whalen 

 

 

“Thank you for the Advent book that I found had been delivered to our mail box. I really 

enjoyed reading it. It was new to me and so interesting, I couldn’t stop reading.”   

       Bonnie Whalen 

 

“Thank you for remembering us with Christmas cookies! We appreciate all you do all year 

round! Hope everyone has a blessed and happy, healthy new year!”   Bill & Shirley Grayson 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

JANUARY BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR 

Jan. 1st: Ardyth Whitson, 

♥M/M Larry Carey, 

♥M/M Jack Marsh 

Jan. 2nd:  Jane Hayes 

Jan. 3rd: Carol McDanell, 

Jenna Nunnelley 

Wells 

Jan. 5th: Robbie Stroub 

Jan. 6th: Shirley McKee 

Jan. 7th: Jane Stritesky, 

Donna Williams 

Jan. 8th  ♥M/M Jacque  

Brown 

Jan. 10th: William Moore, 

Hadlie Crump 

Jan. 11th: Debbie Kendall, 

Addison Peak,  

Keith Moore 

Jan. 12th: Melissa Partin 

Jan. 14th: Harold Kendall, 

Madison Coppage 

Jan. 15th: Katie Duffie 

Jan. 16th: Reba Fuller,  

♥M/M James 

McKee 

Jan. 18th: Jacob Kendall,  

Jack Marsh 

Jan. 19th: Judy Letcher 

Jan. 20th: ♥Dr/M Tim Teater 

Jan. 21st: Maggie Dycus, 

Tammy Scott 

Jan. 22nd Bob Owen,  

Jo Ellen Kearns 

Jan. 26th: Victor Colvin 

Jan. 27th: Lisa Blackburn 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message: 

     I hope that everyone had an enjoyable Christmas and is finding the new year to be 

exciting and safe. I would like to thank all of the church staff, committees, and 

volunteers for the meaningful Advent and Christmas season. Under the circumstances I 

would consider it to be outstanding in all regards. Thanks also to many of you for the 

comments regarding the two sermon series on the trees. I enjoyed preparing those 

sermons for you and delivering them. They were especially meaningful for me due to 

the music that Pam often shared that matched some of our topics. No one does it better. 

I am taking this space to share with you that we will be starting a new series this 

Sunday, one that will be entitled, “Dangerous Prayers.” I decided upon this series after 

reading a tremendous book by that same title, author Susan Hill. This series will feature 

prayers that were offered by different individuals throughout history. I have placed an 

article in another part of this week’s newsletter for you to have and examine week by 

week. It would be my desire to have you spend some time looking into the lives of these 

famous individuals ahead of each sermon. I am sure you will be familiar with many of 

these persons, but you may be introduced to some for the first time. Please feel free to 

share your input about our time together discussing the subject of prayer and these 

people of historical influence. I share with you another note of interest. Beginning next 

Sunday, January 17th, our church service can be heard at 9:30 A.M. on WCYN,  

1400 AM and 101.3 FM. You can still take advantage of present means of being 

involved in worship, Facebook and YouTube. However this will be a new means of 

ministry for those who might not have access to this technology. More details will 

appear in next week’s newsletter. Please maintain an active prayer life as we begin a 

new year, especially for those who have lost loved ones or have been ill or hospitalized. 

Please keep the church office informed as to prayer requests. Be safe and look forward 

to sharing with you.      ………Larry 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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